
Customer Update         30/04/20
  
To All Our Valued Customers 
 
We hope you and your families are all safe and well. 
 
As Parents & Grandparents, The Slaters Schoolwear Team are all working hard to ensure that buying 
your school uniform this summer will be as safe, straightforward and as easy as possible. 
 
We will be following all the government social distancing rules including: 
 
Supervised queuing system with dedicated entrance & exit 
 
Hand sanitizer will be available on entry & exit 
 
We will have a new floor layout clearly marked to allow you to maintain a safe social distance 
 
Protective screens at the till area 
 
Slaters here to help 
 
New for 2020 
 
Telephone & Collect Service 
 
Place your order over the telephone & collect 72 hours later in a designated area with managed 
collection slots – a handy sizing guide & telephone order form will be available on our website 
shortly to help. 
 
Largest stockist in the area 
 
We have large stocks already in place with more deliveries arriving daily – so that’s one less worry 
 
Here for you 7 days a week 
 
including extended opening hours throughout July and August 
 
Help us to help you 
 
These are just a few things we are doing with more to come – next time we’ll give you some ideas as 
to how you can help make getting the kids kitted out as easy as 1,2,3………….. 
 
We will keep you up to date with all our new developments, in the meantime if you need to contact 
us please mail us at ……sales@termtex.co.uk………. 
 
Stay Safe  
 
Slaters Schoolwear Team 
 


